
School Council Meeting 
 

Held on 4th October 2019 

School Councillors: Teddy, Olivia, Ida, Finlay, Bobby, Tabatha, Calvin and Sophie 

Teacher - Miss Noon 
 

This is what we talked about: 
The school councillors were told that each class will hold a class meeting after each 

school meeting and they will write their classes comments into their book.  

 

The new school councillors like ClassDojo and the reminder about not wearing earrings 

to school.  

 

Miss Noon told the children that they could raise any concerns they had in school 

 

The main concerns are regarding playtimes especially football where children from 

other classes were joining in when it is not their day and that some children are 

running across the football pitch. 

 

They said that sometimes equipment coming out of the shed onto the yard did not 

happen. They talked about equipment being lost during the summer term especially 

hula hoops however agreed that the Year 4 children this year are good at putting the 

toys away locking them in the shed using a padlock.   

 

The councillors from Year 3 spoke about the Playground leaders training they had 

received from Mr Dowson. The children said they liked the elastics, handclapping 

games, hopscotch and skipping games and would like Playground leaders to continue. 

They asked if there would be any money to buy the elastics (French skips) and 

stronger hula hoops.  

 

All the children would like to go on the field more.  

Mrs Crow came to talk to the school councillors about using the shelter as a reading 

area. The children liked this idea however they are concerned that the shelter roof is 

leaking.  

 

This is what we decided to do: 
 

Timetables will be placed on the trail and football goal (Miss Noon will organise) 

Mrs Overton and Mrs Moore will be asked if there is money to buy French skips and 

stronger hula-hoops. They will talk to Mrs Beveridge about the playground shed.  

Date of next meeting: To be arranged.  


